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Happy New Year! 
 
Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania, Inc. (Magellan) strives on being proactive and using 
education as a preventative tool to provide our members the highest quality of care through you, the 
provider. 
 
The Quality Improvement and Compliance Departments at Magellan have committed to sending 
monthly e-mails to targeted providers on a Compliance related subject.  
 
 
For the final communication of 2013, we’d like to inform all providers of our Compliance Corner located 
on Magellan’s PA website. Here, you can view all the Compliance E-mail blasts that were sent in 2013 as 
well as all future communications. We will still send future notifications via e-mail to the targeted 
audience each month; however they will also be available for viewing on our website.  
 
Compliance E-mail Communications are available for viewing at the following link: 
 
http://www.magellanofpa.com/for-providers-pa/provider-communications/monthly-compliance-
alerts.aspx 
 
2013 Compliance E-mails- Year in Review: 
 

Month Topic 

January Family Based Mental Health Services- Key points of PA Code Chapter 5260 

February Targeted Case Management Regulations- Changes to Regulations concerning 
Travel & Transportation 

March Medical Assistance Provider Self-Audit Protocol 

April Outpatient Drug & Alcohol Regulations- Key points of PA Code Chapter 1223 

May BHRS Psychological Evaluations- Expectations 

June Psychiatric Rehabilitation Services- Updated Regulations- PA Code Chapter 
5230 

July Waste & Abuse- Definitions and Examples 

August LGBTQI- OMHSAS Bulletins 

September Family Based Mental Health Services- Policy Clarification on Training and 
Clinical Supervision #04-2012 

October Community Treatment Team (CTT) and Assertive Community Treatment (ACT)- 
Key documents and Audit trends 

November Billing for Individual and Family Outpatient Therapy 

December Year in Review 
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At Magellan, we will continue to educate our providers with updated MA Bulletins, Regulations and 
other pertinent information in order to ensure Compliance.  Our members are our utmost priority and 
together, we can provide quality services through education, knowledge, and being a proactive advocate 
for our member population.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing hard work and dedication to our members! 
 
 


